AnnMarie Lain

From: Smith, Brittany J (DNR) [brittany.smith@alaska.gov]

Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 3:40 PM

To: AnnMarie Lain

Cc: Moore, Eric A (DNR); Sowerwine, James E (DNR)

Subject: Comments on Notice of Subdivision/Replat: Robe River Subdivision Lots 6,7, 8 and 9

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up Flag Status: Completed

AnnMarie Lain
Sr. GIS/Planning Technician
City of Valdez
Department of Community & Economic Development
PO Box 307
Valdez, AK 99686

Dear AnnMarie Lain,

The Department of Natural Resources, Division of Mining Land and Water, Southcentral Region Office (DNR DMLW SCRO) has reviewed the information contained within the request for comments on the proposed replatting of Robe River Subdivision Lots 6,7, 8 and 9 (VRD Plat 69-37M / 84-2). SCRO recommends that the plat dedicate an easement over the channel of the Robe River within these lots in order to provide clarification of the public's ability to traverse this waterbody. SCRO has no other case-specific comments concerning this notice.

Thank you for your notice. Please let me know if you have any other questions or concerns regarding this or other easements.

Best regards,

Brittany Smith

Natural Resource Specialist II Department of Natural Resources 550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 900C Anchorage, AK 99501-3579

Phone: (907) 269-8562

Email: brittany.smith@alaska.gov